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June 24, 2020 
 
Ms. Song Hutchins, President/CEO 
Dr. Michael Hutchins Impact on Wildlife Fund 
Via email: impactonwildlife@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Song: 
 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to present this one-page proposal for our koala 
corridors project in New South Wales. The project exemplifies IFAW’s holistic approach to 
animal welfare and wildlife conservation. It is urgent and important work. Your generous 
gift of $20,000 will make a significant difference for our commitment to koalas and to the 
many other species alongside them in the Australian landscape. 

It is wonderful to reconnect with you and to remember Mike and celebrate his life and 
steadfast commitment to conservation and biodiversity. Please don’t hesitate to contact 
me if you have additional questions about our work in Australia or the work ahead in 
Africa.  

My colleague, Liz Fowler, is happy to assist with your gift. She too remembers Mike from 
her years serving on volunteer committees for the AZA.  

We have staff coming into the office to pick up mail, so if you would direct your donation 
to our operations center in Massachusetts, using the enclosed gift form, that would be 
great.  

With grateful thanks for connecting with IFAW and supporting our vision for a world where 
animals and people thrive together. 

Sincerely, 
 

  

Kelvin Alie, Executive VP 
Strategy, Programmes & Field Operations 
+1 (508) 496-4472 
kalie@ifaw.org  

 
P.S. in addition to the proposal, please find our just-published Australia bushfires impact 
report and an executive summary about IFAW 
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